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Dear Parents and Carers   

  

Next term our topics will be ‘long ago’ and ‘stories and rhymes’ I have attached some more information about 
how you can begin to support your child at home with these topics.  

  

During the topic ‘long go’ we will be looking at different photographs. Please could you email me 

(nwebb@glebefarmschool.co.uk) or send in the following photos:  

  

• A baby photo of your child   

• A photo of your child’s grandparents   

• A photo of a memorable experience (a birthday, wedding, holiday etc)   

• A photo of a celebration meal (Christmas dinner, birthday tea, Diwali celebrations etc)   

  

On Wednesday 18TH January we would like to invite any grandparents that would like to come in and answer 

the following questions:  

  

What was school like when you were our age?  
What were your favourite toys to play with?  
What was your school uniform like?  
What were the teachers like at your school?  
What games did you like to play?  
How did you get to school? 

  

If you have any photos to support these questions that would be amazing. Please speak to Miss Webb if your 

child’s grandparent would like to do this.   
  

We will also be looking at how things have changed over the years. If you have any old phones and cameras 

that you would like to donate to the school – that would be amazing!  

  

Thank you for your continued support   

  

Miss Webb    
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